
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

13. DURHAM STREET SOUTH:  PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Malcolm Taylor, City Streets Unit seeking approval to alter 

the parking restriction outside No. 172 Durham Street South. 
 
 The request for the alteration arose from business owners in this locality who had sought a variation of 

the present parking restriction from 30 minutes to 60 minutes. 
 
 The Committee resolved: 
 
 1. That the restriction on the parking of vehicles to a maximum period of 30 minutes on the east 

side of Durham Street South commencing at a point 10 metres from its intersection with 
Winchcombe Street and extending in a southerly direction for a distance of 42 metres, be 
revoked. 

 
 2. That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 60 minutes on the east side of 

Durham Street South commencing at a point 10 metres from its intersection with Winchcombe 
Street and extending in a southerly direction for a distance of 42 metres. 


